
BOYD COUNTY SCHOOLS SUMMER FEEDING PROGRAM 

Kids still need a healthy diet, even when school is out.  Boyd County Schools is considering offering a 

Summer Feeding Program.  Schools participating in the National School Lunch Program are eligible to 

provide both breakfast and lunch FREE OF CHARGE  to all children 1-18 years of age.   The Summer 

Food Service Program (SFSP) serves meals with milk, meat, fruits, vegetables and bread.  Meals have 

all the good things that children need to grow up strong and healthy.   Feeding dates would begin on 

June 3rd and continue thru July 19th.   

This program cannot be offered unless there is a majority of community interest. 

If you are interested, please respond to the school with the option of your choice by May 8th if possible.     

Option 1:___________Food would be bagged in individual bags, one breakfast per bag and one lunch 

per bag.  Five different lunches and breakfasts would then be packaged for each individual receiving 

the food.  Food would be frozen and could be reheated as desired.  Pickup would be available one day 

per week during a designated time at any of the three schools, Spencer, Lynch and Butte.  This is the 

same as provided to you during Covid.  This would only need to be picked up once per week. 

Option 2:_____________Food for one day would be cooked, packaged, and made available during the 

pickup time set.  Then, we would also send two days of cold lunches and three breakfasts as 

mentioned above.  Then on day 4 of that week, we would again offer a hot meal for pickup along with 

one day of frozen lunch and two breakfast meals.  This would require a two day per week pickup. 

Would you prefer a pickup time of 11:00 – 12:00________or a pickup time of 4:00 – 5:00________ 

Name_____________________________________________________________________________

______ 

Names of eligible persons to receive 

meals_________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________

________ 

Preferred pickup site     __________Spencer     ________Lynch     _______Butte 

This would require you to pick up the food at the designated time and place.   This is our first year of 

offering summer food so may have a couple of kinks that will need to be worked out.  Remember this 

food is FREE OF CHARGE  to all children 1-18 years of age.   If you have questions, please feel free to 

call Mary Finnegan at the school.  Thank you for your participation. 

 

Mary Finnegan, Food Service Manager                                                                                                                        

Boyd County Schools                                                                                                                                                                   

PO Box 109                                                                                                                                                                               

Spencer, NE  68777                                                                                                                                                                   

402-589-1333  (School)                                                                                                                                                               

402-340-6834 (Cell) 

 


